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Friday 19th July 2024 

 

Dear Parents 

 

As another successful year draws to a close I just wanted to take a moment to thank you all for your 

support again this year. Each academic year seems to fly by! Yet it is still surprising to once again find 

us ready to wish another group of Year Four's well as they move on to middle school and congratulate 

our oldest Busy Bees on completing their time in nursery.  

 

Mrs Devenport would like to thank all of the volunteers who have been into school in recent weeks to 

prepare resources for next year - you've done an amazing job! Many thanks also to Mr Crawley, Mrs 

Bunce and Fifi for supporting our after school clubs. 

 

Finally, I am delighted to tell you that Mr Elliott will be getting married very soon! I am sure you all join 

myself and the staff in wishing him well for his wedding day and the future. To add to the excitement, 

he will be returning to school with a new name in September - Mr Elliott-Hancock. 

 

I hope that you all have a wonderful summer (hopefully some good weather too) and we look forward 

to welcoming you back into school on Wednesday 5th September. 

 

Kind regards 

  
Vicki Bradley 

Headteacher 
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